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For more information, contact:
Ali Hawthorne ali@m2-maximummedia.com 502-262-8580
Jennifer Rubenstein jennifer@keeplouisvilleweird.com  502-500-4669

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

LIBA Wants Derby Guests To Keep Louisville Weird 
New mobile app makes buying local easier for locals and visitors
LOUISVILLE, Ky. (April 30, 2014) The Louisville Independent Business Alliance (LIBA) is pleased to announce the release their new mobile app, which allows users to easily locate over 600 LIBA member businesses—locally owned, independent restaurants, retailers and services—in the Louisville area. The app is named after their popular campaign, “keep Louisville weird”—a slogan used to encourage people to buy locally. 
In addition to geo-locating the users’ distance from a LIBA member business, the keep Louisville weird app allows users to search by category (coffee shops, clothing retailers or auto mechanics, for example) and specifically by a business name. Within each listing, the user can call the business, map its location or view its website.

Jennifer Rubenstein, director of LIBA says, "We are really excited that our app will let people locate a local business on the go, when it’s convenient for them. So even if you’re in an unfamiliar part of town, or if you’re visiting the city for the first time, you can still find out where to eat and shop locally.” 

The “keep Louisville weird” app can be downloaded free from iTunes and Google Play. For more information about LIBA, visit www.keeplouisvilleweird.com 
About the Louisville Independent Business Alliance

The mission of LIBA is to preserve the unique community character of the Metro Louisville area by promoting locally-owned businesses and to educate citizens on the value of buying locally. LIBA celebrates 10 years of “Keeping Louisville Weird” in 2015. 
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